
July 8, 1989 

Richard Mitzelfelt 
Director, EID 
1190 St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87503 

Dear Mr. Mitzelfelt: 

/\ 

I am registering my concern about the proposed burning of 
radioactive waste by Los Alamos Laboratory. I am requesting 
that EID issue an emergency order to prevent the proposed 
Los Alamos toxic waste incinerator, and that any hearing 
relating to the incinerator should include both the 
hazardous waste and radioactive permits. 

I plan to attend the July 18th hearing at the Harold Runnels 
Building in Santa Fe. 

PRAYERS FOR A CLEANER ENVIRONMENT, 

Uu. . ~... . 
1\li.rgi~uinn 
P.O. Box 1834 
Taos, NM 87 71 
(505) 758-3963 
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When you recycle aluminum , you 
save energy. It takes only 5 percent 
as much energy to recycle alumi­
num as it takes to make it the first 
time . Recycling aluminum , then . is 
very practical. And possible . 

In 1970, Alcoa started a " Yes We 
Can" campaign to reclaim all­
aluminum cans in the San Diego and 
Dallas-Fort Worth areas. 

Since then , over 200 million cans 
have been reclaimed for recycling 
in those cities alone. 

Alcoa is buying back used aluminum 
cans that have been collected 
through reclamation centers in 
many communities . We are buying 
them back because aluminum is a 
very practical metal to recycle. 

We would like to tell you how one 
community established its collection 
center. We'll also send you informa­
tion about energy and aluminum . 
Write for our brochure. Aluminum 
Company of America , 815-M Alcoa 
Building , Pittsburgh, Pa. 15219. 


